
Dear patients, 

I would like to thank you for allowing me to care for you as your
optometrist over the past 39 years. Life brings us challenges and
rewards. So as my new coffee mug says:

“RETIRED, Under New Management. See Grandkids for Details…."

I feel confident in leaving your care in the capable hands of Dr. Lisa
Weiss who has 20 years of experience and has been at my side for the
last six years. She has impeccable credentials, education, and a very
caring nature.

Feel free to contact me through the office at info@rsfoptometry.com.
I look forward to hearing about you and your family.

Warm Regards,

Dr. Elizabeth Christensen

Dr. Lisa M. Weiss, O.D., F.C.O.V.D.
Adult and Pediatric Optometry-Vision Therapy

Rancho Santa Fe Optometry
6037 La Granada Ste. A Rancho Santa Fe, CA 92075

Phone: 858-756-3210 Fax: 858-756-3910
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